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The 2020 Toyota Highlander is arriving at Bill Alexander Toyota

Drivers in the Yuma area can test drive the brand-new SUV in the Toyota lineup.

YUMA, Ariz. (PRWEB) January 26, 2020 -- The new year means there are a lot of new things arriving. There
are a lot of new and exciting cars that are rolling out to dealerships. Drivers in the Yuma area have likely been
excited to find out when these new cars are arriving to their dealership. It has a large list of new and improved
vehicles coming forward.

Bill Alexander Toyota has been readying their dealership for new vehicles that are arriving. The 2020 Toyota
Highlander should be arriving at the dealership later this year. The SUV has gone through extensive redesigns
for the 2020 year. It has a new face and exterior that has a refreshed look and modern style. The Highlander has
also seen extensive updates to its technological features as well. Drivers will be able to find a lot of new and
different things than they might expect from an SUV.

The Highlander can offer drivers a large amount of versatility to any driver that experiences it. Customers
interested in any of these cars can and are encouraged to reach out to the salespeople at Bill Alexander Toyota.
The dealership can be reached via their website or over the phone at 928-344-1170. There is also a physical
location for the dealership, which is at 889 E 32nd St, Yuma, AZ, 85365.

http://www.prweb.com
http://www.prweb.com


Page 2/2

If you have any questions regarding information in these press releases please contact the company listed in the press release. Our complete disclaimer
appears here - PRWeb ebooks - Another online visibility tool from PRWeb

Contact Information
Mark Howard
Bill Alexander Toyota
http://https://www.myalexandertoyota.com/
9283441170

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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